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G. RUDOLPH (RUDY) GARZA, JR.

March 9, 1984

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I have been so busy the last few weeks that
I am embarrased that I had not before today conveyed
to you my heartfelt congratulations upon being
awarded the Presidential Medal of Freedom.

You have touched the lives of many of us
younger "so called leaders", Dr. Hector, and I wan t
you to know that I shall always be proud of having
had my life touched by you and the rest of the Garcia
family.

All of the Garcias, you, Dr. Cleo, Dr. Xico
and the rest, have alway been gracious and kind to my
family and me and we shall be eternally grateful for
your friendship. God Bless You.

Sinceramente de parte de sus servidores,
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